
 
“the school I’m working at now is called NIFON BALASESCU, and I must say that the students 
are quite special. The manager of our school supported the idea of celebrating WWD 2009 and a 
few colleagues answered my invitation. The message of this event was quickly understood and the 
involvement is illustrated by the educational materials that teachers and students made. Our new 
friends, the funny frogs, became origami toys for the little pupils and characters in the projects of 
the bigger ones. The children understood the importance of a clean river UPSTREAM AND 
DOWNSTREAM. We stressed the importance of healthy life of water as a beginning for human 
health, by using posters and brief notes. We used different sources and ways of sending an 
ecological message and the result has been observed in the children’s eyes and in the responsive 
participation of both adults and children. Here are some photos.  
 
From Tulcea, a drop of health and a lot of happiness!” 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 


